
Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for your time and commitment to make the NIH scientific workshop on expanding the 

evidence base in gender-affirming care for transgender & gender-diverse populations.  

To help NIH with future scientific workshop planning, we would like your feedback. Would you please 

take 5 minutes to participate in the post-workshop assessment to provide input: 

https://survey.alchemer.coms/s3/7220761/? 

The assessment is voluntary, and your feedback will help improve future work. Responses are due by 

April 14, 2023.

If you experience difficulties accessing the assessment, please contact Mark Dennis 

(mdennis@scgcorp.com) or if you have any questions please contact Dr. Irene Avila 

(irene.avila@nih.gov).

Best,

Karen

Karen L. Parker, PhD, MSW (she/her)

Director, Sexual & Gender Minority Research Office

Division of Program Coordination, Planning, and Strategic Initiatives

Office of the Director, NIH

karen.parker@nih.gov 
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